
 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 

 

As part of our on-going parent education programme, the Montessori teachers will be hosting an 

evening event on Tuesday, 19th June, 2018 at 7pm.  The topic is “Multiplication: the Path to 

Understanding”.  We would love all of our parents to join us, as we explore various Montessori 

materials together.  Coffee and light refreshments will be available.  Unfortunately, this is a child-

free event. 

Please fill in the R.S.V.P. slip below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher as soon as 

possible. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Respectfully, 

Deirdre, Ivey, Sam and Carol 

 

 

 

                                             

                                           Parent Information Evening RSVP                                               19th, June, 2018   

 

I am interested in attending the Parent Information Evening on: “Multiplication: the Path to 

Understanding.” 

 

Parent Name:_________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature:______________________________ 


